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CURY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 13 May 2015
Report compiled by PCSO Berry 1300 hours on Monday 11 May 2015.

I am pleased to advise you that there has been a decrease in crimes this month; none were reported to the police in March or April.
On 13 May the Force is taking part in the multi-agency road safety campaign. “My Red Thumb Day” designed to raise awareness of the risks to distraction associated with using a mobile phone while driving. My “Red Thumb Day” encourages drivers to paint their thumbnail red so every time the driver reaches for their phone while driving, they are reminded of the message.

In previous years, car crime has increased locally at the start of the summer months. Members of public are asked to lock their vehicles at all time, close windows and doors, park in reputable car parks, removed all property or store them out of sight. It only takes seconds for a thief to take valuables from your car. Please help the police to keep crime low in this area by acting responsibly. Neighbourhood watch members will be working locally in order to highlight vehicle crime.
If you have any crimes you would like to report please telephone 101, or should you have any concerns which you would like to discuss please call me on 01326 555158, this is an answer machine service, please leave a message and I will get back to you. Alternatively, email Helston@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk 
PC14940 Anne Butcher
PCSO 30053 Julia Berry
SC Chris Butterill
SC Tony Soady
Helston Police Station

Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Basic Command Unit

Godolphin Road Helston Cornwall TR13 8QE

Emergency calls 999
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Non-urgent calls 101
Crimestoppers 0800 555 111

Helston@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk

www.devon-cornwall.police.uk
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Building safer communities together
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